
 

 

 

To:      Mayor Bart Castleberry and City of Conway Council 

CC:      Finley Vinson     Phillip Vick     Felicia Rogers     Jack Bell  

  From:        Jamie Brice  

  Date:        April 30, 2018 

Re:       City of Conway Street Department – Engineering Services 

The City of Conway accepted statements of qualifications and performance data from prospective consulting 
firms to provide engineering and support services for public projects during fiscal year 2018 pursuant to State 
of Arkansas Procurement Laws and Rules, Subchapter 8, Procurement of Professional Services, paragraph 
R1:19-11-802. 
 
The Street Department will ask Council to approve Engineering Firms for large projects individually and before 
each project begins. 
 
There are many small projects that require Engineering services throughout the year that may need immediate 
Engineering Services.   The Street and Purchasing Departments would like to request Council approve the 
following firms for on call services: 

 

 Geotechnical Engineering -  Grubbs, Hoskyn, Barton, Wyatt and MTA 

 Hydraulics/Hydrology   -  FTN 

 General Civil Engineering -  RDH Professional Engineering Services 

 Construction Inspection and Quality Assurance - Mid-South 

 Landscape Architecture – Crafton Tull 

 Surveying -  CAPS 

 Commercial Real Estate Services – Arkansas Appraisals and Pinnacle Management 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jamie Brice 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Conway 
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